
 

8th March 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

 I am delighted to inform you that we have 2 new staff members that have recently joined the Worlaby 
Academy team.  
 

Mrs Alder is the new Wraparound Care Lead. Mrs Alder has been a volunteer at the school for many years and 
knows the children well. The Wraparound Care hours will remain the same for the rest of this half term but 
after Easter the hours will be 7:45am until 5:30pm each day.   

Miss Grey is the new lunchtime supervisor. Miss Grey knows the children well also through her connections 
with the Toddler group.  
 
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to both new members of staff and we look forward to working 
with them.   
 

Kind regards, 

 

Sharon Hatton 

Principal 

 

 

 


